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} Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
26th November, 1932.

Dear Sirs, _

' I have to acknowledge the receipt of Mr. Sowden's
letter of the 24th instant relative to the steamer
"SHELDRAKE", and with regard thereto think it well to inforam
you that amended certificates have to-day been sent direct
to the Qwners.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faitnfully,

pro fecretary.

The Surveyors,

LONDON.
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